Office of Chief of Police

Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell City of Racine, Wisconsin

May 18, 2018

Mayor Cory Mason

City of Racine Common Council

730 Washington Ave

Racine, WI 53403

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Donation for the K-9 Unit
Dear Mayor Mason & Members of the Common Council:

| respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel Committee to discuss permission to
accept a donation of $2,047.00 from April S Cruz for the Racine Police Department K-9 Unit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Arthel L. Howell

Chief of Police
AlLH/cad

cc:  Deputy Chief Mark Schulz
Lieutenant Michael Smith

Phone 262-635-7710

Safety Bldg. - 730 Center Street
Fax 262-635-0190

Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134
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